
 

29 September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It was great to see so many of you at the Year 8 and 9 Parent Information Evening last 
week. If you were unable to attend, or would like to look at the slides again, they can be 
found on our website HERE (Success at KS3) and HERE (Online Safety). 
 
We would also like to direct you to some other resources that you may find useful: 
 
Help with Arbor Parent App 
 
Useful parent guides from the National College: Enrol Link ; Library Link 
 
Revision tips, exam boards and subject specific information 
 
Homework support 
 
One to One Devices 
 
If you have any questions about any of the information, please contact your Year Hub in the 
first instance. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/KS3-Info-Webinar.pdf
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Online-Safety-Sept-25.pdf
https://youtu.be/kFCuC1NyH5U
https://nationalcollege.com/enrol/carrington-school
https://nationalcollege.com/library?sortBy=highest-rated&phase=3&types%5B0%5D=App%5CModels%5CResource&amount=24&selectedView=grid
https://www.carringtonschool.org/learning/revision-guidance/
https://www.carringtonschool.org/learning/homework/
https://www.carringtonschool.org/learning/one-to-one-devices/

